
 

 

 

 

SUMMER LEAGUE 2024 UMPIRES 

 

There will be no additional umpire forum prior to the start of Notts Summer league 2024. 

Clubs should use the latest eligible umpire list to check whether all their own club umpires are on 

the list and can also use any other umpire on the list from other clubs or independent umpires to 

officiate on their behalf. 

Please remind all umpires who officiate on your behalf that they should be fully conversant with our 

local league rules, guest player and photography policies which can all be found on www.ncna.co.uk 

Any umpire who has attended an Into Officiating or C award course after 1st September, 2023 does 

not need to have attended an umpire forum as their course covers them for this season. However, 

as it is now each individual’s responsibility to contact the COL following course attendance, there 

may be some umpires who have not made contact so will not yet have an allocated mentor or be on 

the eligible umpire list. 

Please contact the County Officiating Lead for advice if any of the following applies: 

• An umpire from your club is missing from the list 

• An umpire has attended a course but does not appear on the list 

• Your club wants to use an umpire who is a member of another county 

When contacting the COL, please provide the umpire’s name, EN ID number, mobile number, email 

address and qualification for inclusion on the umpire list.  

 

Wishing you all the best for the Summer League. 

Pam 

nottsofficiating@virginmedia.co.uk 
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